charlotte laughon

It is time for the government and the cruise industry to stop polluting our water, air and land. The
Orcas have resided in these waters much longer than the cruise industry or people living in
Washington and beyond. It's criminal to continue to release toxins in the waters that the Orcas need
to live and feed for their survival.

Remember, the release also reaches the land that people need to live on and need the waters to
survive and eat. No industry is worth the death of these beautiful creatures and the stunning land of
Washington State.



